
FOR CLASSES – NURSERY-II 
Circular No. SGS/193/2023-24 

Date: 27-02-2024 
Dear Parents,  
Warm greetings 
Our kids are really working very hard to make “OORJA” Annual Junior Sports Meet a success, This is an 
Energising break from routine event for everyone. The program will begin sharp at 10:00 a.m. on  
2nd March, 2024. On the day of the event please be seated in school grounds by 09:30 a.m. so that you 
don’t miss the show. We need your support to make this event successful and for that we would like to 
give you few reminders and expect you to cooperate with us by following: 
* Students will come to school in their school Uniform. 
* Early exit of students will not be allowed in any circumstances. 
* Dispersal will be done from the respective classrooms after the whole program is over. 
* Transport will ply only one way. 
* Only one member will be permitted to visit the classroom for the pickup of their ward. 
 

Looking forward for your kind co-operation. 
 
(P R I N C I P A L)  


